
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ryan White Planning Council invites you  
to an important presentation about  

 
 

Followed by a Public Hearing on the  

Recommended changes to Ryan White  
Part A, Part B and State Services  

Service Definitions for 2023 
 
 

7:00 p.m. ~ Tuesday, May 24, 2022 
 

 

This televised Public Hearing can be viewed online at 
www.houstontx.gov/htv or within the Houston city limits  

on the following TV provider channels:   
 Comcast (Ch. 16)  Phonoscope (Ch. 73 & 99) 
 Suddenlink (Ch. 14)  AT&T U-verse (Ch. 99) 

It is available to view on YouTube now --  
https://youtu.be/_LuVnYY2r4k  

 

Information packets for the presentations are also available  
to view/download on our website   

 

You can comment on the information presented at this 
Public Hearing in several ways: 

 

Phone  (832) 927-7926  Fax  (713) 572-3740  
Email  feedbackRWPC@hctx.net     Facebook RWPCHouston 

 
 

Comments must be received before 10:00 a.m. on June 2, 2022 
to be considered in the Planning Council’s approval process. 

 

 

Ryan White Planning Council Office of Support 
2223 W. Loop South, Suite 240; Houston, TX 77027 

PHONE: 832 927-7926 FAX: 713 572-3740     EMAIL: feedbackRWPC@hctx.net 
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